
19th April, 2021  

Queen’s Valley School, Dwarka 
Parental Circular for class Pre -School 
Little Picasso Colouring Competition 

 
“Life is about using the whole box of crayons” 

 
Dear Parents 

To encourage a happy, colourful and cheerful environment where learning is fun,  
QVS is organising a Colouring Competition for our Li’l princesses. 

Please make a note of the following: 

 Please give practice for the same to your ward. 
 The Colouring sheet for the competition will be shared in the what’s app group 

at 2.30 pm on 30th April, 2021 ( Friday). 
 Please take a print out of the sheet on an A4 size white paper. 
 Crayons should only be used for colouring. 
 Child should choose colour and do colouring on her own. 
 You need to click a picture of your child while colouring and a picture of the 

final scene. So mail 2 pictures at  
Paramita.Dutta@queensvalleyschool.in( for class Pre School Angelina) 
Puja.Mehrotra@queensvalleyschool.in( for class Pre School Rapunzel) 
Anshu.Sareen@queensvalleyschool.in ( for class Pre School Snow white) 
by ( Sunday , 2ndMay 2021) latest by 5 pm. 

 Beyond that entries will not be accepted 
 The Colouring Sheet should be labelled stating the Name, Class and Section of 

your ward. 
 Use your child’s email id for mailing. 

 

JUDGEMENT CRITERIA:  Strokes, Neatness , Colour Combination and Presentation 

 
Looking forward to your cooperation 

All the best. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Paramita.Dutta@queensvalleyschool.in(
mailto:Puja.Mehrotra@queensvalleyschool.in(
mailto:Anshu.Sareen@queensvalleyschool.in

